
OpenVoiceNews U.K.
Transparent. Unbiased. Yours.

July 29, 2025
Categories: General News

A British man has been reported missing in Turkey after he failed to return
from a solo rowing trip to visit ancient tomb sites near the Köyceğiz
district. The incident occurred on the morning of 29 July, prompting a
search operation involving local authorities. His daughter, who is also a
British national, raised the alarm after losing contact with him.

British Tourist Reported Missing in Turkey
After Solo Boat Trip

—



The man had set off alone in a small boat, intending to explore the
historic area, but did not return as expected. Turkish police were alerted
and began search efforts shortly after the report was made. The UK
Foreign, Commonwealth and Development Office has confirmed it is
aware of the case and is offering consular support to the family.

The disappearance adds to a growing list of recent concerns involving
British citizens encountering difficulties while visiting Turkey. In previous
months, there have been multiple incidents of tourists going missing or
dying under unclear circumstances, leading to questions over safety and
post-mortem investigations. Some cases have drawn public attention,
particularly where families raised concerns over the condition of
repatriated bodies.

In this latest case, Turkish authorities have said that while there is
currently no indication of foul play, the man’s age and the nature of the
terrain have complicated the search. The area surrounding Köyceğiz is
known for its natural beauty, but it can be hazardous due to isolated
stretches of water, limited mobile reception, and minimal local
surveillance.

Efforts to locate the missing man include checking hospitals, harbours,
and nearby towns. Residents and tourists are being asked to report any
sightings or relevant information. The lack of witnesses and the
possibility that the man may have ventured into more remote or
unmonitored areas has made the search more challenging.

Officials stress that travellers should take precautions when visiting
unfamiliar areas, especially alone. Tourists are encouraged to inform



friends or relatives of their plans, avoid isolated regions without local
guidance, and stay in regular contact during excursions.

As the search continues, the man’s family is awaiting updates while
Turkish authorities and consular teams work to determine his
whereabouts. No further details have been released at this stage.


